
 

To:  Regular Meeting 

From:  Chief Administrative Officer 

 Date:  2019-02-11 

Subject:  Engineering Consulting Services Contract 

 

Background  
After reviewing the recommendation from the City’s Manager of Development and 
Engineering, I concur with the recommendation and have instructed the manager to 
extend Urban Systems contract as the Engineer of Record for the City of Grand Forks 
for an additional year. 
 
Urban Systems is an integral part of various ongoing projects such as the Waste Water 
treatment Plant Upgrades, UV Chamber, various grants, and especially Floodplain 
mapping and recovery related projects. 
 

Benefits or Impacts 
 

General 
To ensure that the projects in progress continue as efficient and cost effective as 
possible. 
 

Attachments  
Memorandum from the Manager of Engineering and Development 
 

 

 
         


